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Dear Colleagues and APV C2021 Supporters

Hope we all have a nice new year’s break and enj he
ij;%(lvww. apvc2021. Org) of
Please submit your paper

in Beijing. Just a quick reminder that the paper s
APV C2021, Qingdao is still open and accepts n

SR

you
The conference accepts both full paper and a

as soon as possible so that we can include
ssions, though only the full

papers will be considered for possible inclusion n P bzal .ls.§ues of the three affiliated

journals of the conference.
Meanwhiles, I look forwards to welcoming you in person at the APVC2021 conference in
Qingdao.

Sincerely Yours

G’er‘ierazlﬂg,Chair, APVC2021 Qingdao
10" February 2022




